IN THE LIFE OF THE CHURCH

WHILE PASTOR STEPHANIE IS ON VACATION through November
30th, you may contact the administrative assistant, Ginger, via
email at: firstpresdbg@gmail.com for day-to-day needs or to add
prayers to the prayer chain. For emergency pastoral care
needs, contact Rev. Stephanie Schlimm at 563-581-5512.

THANK YOU TO OUR CHRISTMAS ELVES who spent time after
the service last Sunday decorating the sanctuary for Advent!

NEWSLETTER DEADLINE for a December/January issue is Monday,
November 28 at 9:00am.

FOOD FOR THE 1ST IS NEXT SUNDAY. Please drop your non-
perishable food donations to support the ministry of the Dubu-
que Food Pantry in the basket in the narthex. Thank youl!

WELCOME TO THE FPC FAMILY! If you didn't get a chance to wel-
come our newest members last week, be sure to do that this
week! Paula McNally, Danielle Postma, and Michael Postma — we
are so glad you are a part of this community.

FPC CHRISTMAS PROGRAM: Please join us for FPC's annual Christ-
mas play “The Little Star of Bethlehem” presented during wor-
ship on December 18. All cast will have a read through in the
church basement this Sunday. Please see your script for the next
practice dates and times.

BLUE CHRISTMAS SERVICE: The Community Blue Christmas ser-
vice will be held at FPC on Wednesday, December 14th at
6:30pm. Advent and Christmas are known as joyous seasons, yet
there are many whose hearts are aching. This service creates
space at the manger to embrace our aches and to call on God for
help and comfort. Childcare will be available. We will be joined by
folks in our community from St. Luke's UMC, Westminster PC
(USA), First Congregational & Immanuel UCC, and Holy Trinity
ELCA.

WEATHER BAD? IS CHURCH CANCELED? SEE BELOW HOW TO

FIND OUT...

1 Call the church office (582-4494) after 7:30AM on Sunday

mornings.

1 Watch your email for an all-church announcement.

1 Check this FPC link: firstpcdbg.webs.com
(This link is also available on the church website
www.firstpresdbg.org)

1 Notice hopefully provided on KCRG, KWWL, KDTH (and others)

WELCOME TO FIRST PRESBYTERIAN CHURCH

Grace and peace to each of you in the name of Jesus Christ. We wel-
come you to this worship service. If you are a guest, please fill out a
visitor's card in the pew rack and place it in the offering plate. We
would love to greet you by name. We invite you to join us every
Sunday morning for Sunday School at 9:00am during the school
year, and worship at 10:15am. Nursery care is located in the base-
ment and is provided during both the Sunday School and worship
hour for children through age 5.

GIVING

To support the mission and ministry of our church, we need $13,600
per month. Offerings received through November 6 totaled $2,307

- Offerings Year to Date through November 6 - $107,441
- Expenses Year to Date through November 6 - $131,606

FOR YOUR INFORMATION

Deacons of the month November: Jamie Dillman & Judy Sheridan
December: Mark & Deb Stant

Pastor Stephanie’s office hours are 9:00am-1:00pm on Monday and
Wednesday. Contact her anytime with prayer requests or pastoral

care needs at 507-227-8537 or fpcdbg.pastor@gmail.com

Admin Office Hours* for Ginger Vander Broek are 10:30am-2:30pm
Monday (home), Wednesday (home), and 10:30am-12:00pm
Thursday (at FPC) . *Office hours may change slightly week to week.

1684 lowa St., Dubuque, IA 52001
(563) 582-4494 firstpresdbg@gmail.com
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